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From: Jeffrey Boldt
To: All Alders
Subject: Owen Drive Modifications
Date: Monday, November 14, 2022 6:59:41 AM

Jeff Boldt  15 S Owen Drive
I’m happy with storm sewer improvements. I’m OK with paying the estimated costs. I’m not happy
with narrowing the roadway. There are many cyclists on this street and I already feel a bit unsafe
about cars when I bike. Many cars are parked on the street because most of the houses on the block
were built when property tax was based on the number of bedrooms in each house. Bedrooms were
defined as rooms with built-in closets; so most of the houses have very limited storage and people
use their garages for storage and if they have 2 cars usually one is parked in the driveway and one on
the street. I am in favor of adding “speed humps” not “speed bumps” to slow traffic. The mini
roundabouts are not a safety improvement.
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
 

mailto:Soltari1@outlook.com
mailto:allalders@cityofmadison.com
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__go.microsoft.com_fwlink_-3FLinkId-3D550986&d=DwMF-g&c=byefhD2ZumMFFQYPZBagUCDuBiM9Q9twmxaBM0hCgII&r=T-hRz9hrLTJTXvPJzewIOV-_ZMY-_a6ib5duZQcg73E&m=ymdHl3n5kZMehViAMhOhMsIlPNnUBtC1qnd3XPEpzSzPAl0XtdsuftAHLGvOZBjL&s=bJ-62KUEBfpTp5AW10M-pMvV5OvKO_IMAXU4riZXY48&e=

